
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

New England Office – Region I 

One Congress Street, Suite 1100 


Boston, Massachusetts 02114-2023 


September 7, 2007 

Mr. Andrew T. Silfer, P.E. 
General Electric Company 
159 Plastics Avenue 
Pittsfield, Massachusetts 01201 

     Sent via US Mail and Electronic Mail 

RE: Approval of Request for Extension of Submittal of the CMS Report 

Dear Mr. Silfer: 

In a letter dated August 24, 2007, GE requested an extension of time until March 21, 

2008 to submit the Corrective Measures Study Report for the Rest of River, as required 

by Special Condition 1I.G of the Reissued RCRA Permit.  EPA, pursuant to 

Attachment B of the Reissued RCRA Permit, and based on all the circumstances, 

approves an extension until March 21, 2008. EPA’s approval herein does not constitute 

agreement by EPA with each of the rationales stated in GE’s August 24, 2007 letter. 

Sincerely, 

Susan C. Svirsky, Project Manager 

Rest of River 

cc: 	Mike Carroll, GE 
       Rod McLaren, GE 
       Kevin Mooney, GE 
       James Bieke, Goodwin Procter 



 

 

 

 
 
 

       Susan Steenstrup, MADEP 
       Anna Symington, MADEP 
       Dale Young, MAEOEA 
       James Milkey, MA AG 
       Don Frankel, US DOJ 
       Susan Peterson, CTDEP 
       Kenneth Munney, USFWS 
       Ken Finkelstein, NOAA 
       Holly Inglis, EPA 
       Tim Conway, EPA 
       Dean Tagliaferro, EPA 
       K.C. Mitkevicius, USACE 
       Mayor James Ruberto, City of Pittsfield 
       Thomas J. Hickey, PEDA 
       Scott Campbell, Weston Solutions 

Linda Palmieri, Weston Solutions 
       Public Information Repositories 
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